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        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER

         19th March            DINNER MEETING

         16th April              DINNER MEETING – A.G.M.

         12th May               THEATRE NIGHT -  TUGUN LITTLE THEATRE

         21st May               CHANGOVER DINNER
         June – July          SHOPPING TRIP DATE TO BE ADVISED

         August                 CAR RALLY

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   19th MARCH
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30,  FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST  $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 18th 7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAY

Have a great day if I have missed you
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH                                                                                              

 A fellow Zontian is there for those times

when you feel that you are about to lose your way,
They cheer you up  and show that there’s still joy in every day
President’s Message
Once again we have had a very successful IWD Breakfast with 244 people attending.  It’s such a relief after all the months of hard work that everything runs smoothly on the day. So thank you to all of you for your help. A special thanks also to Julie Board for the fantastic job of MC’ing the breakfast, she certainly had the breakfast moving along and was very professional in running the whole show. 

We will be giving the results of the money raised from the IWD Breakfast at the meeting.

Professor Ian Fraser was a brilliant speaker and the comments received after the breakfast were nothing but positive. He certainly has a way with words and has a fantastic personality as well.  The money raised is certainly going to be used to improve the health of not only our generation but generations to come.

The Student speaker Maddison Scherf is certainly a young lady with big plans and I am sure she is one we will see move up the ladder in her career, and when we are sitting in our rocking chairs and we see her on the news, we will be able to say (probably over & over) “I knew that girl when she was a guest student speaker at our IWD Breakfast”.

It’s that time again when the nominating committee will be appointed, and the members will be asked to step up to the plate to fill the board positions.  So please, when approached about a position on the board please give it your serious consideration.

We will be having a guest speaker Jane Kelly from the Tweed Hospital who will be speaking on 

Breast Cancer, and will answer all your questions.  We are also expecting a few potential new members. So please don’t miss this meeting and lets see if we can encourage these ladies to join our club.  

Lesley
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